
 

 

CORRIGENDUM 

(REGARDING TENDER NOTICE OF PROVISION OF INTERNET SERVICES) 

Reference to the Tender Notice published in newspapers “The News” & “Nawa-i-Waqt” 

IPL # 13775 and on PPRA website dated 21-10-2017. The following clauses may read as 

under:- 

(ii) The required bandwidth for provision of internet services for QATPL Head Office 

has been increased from 50 Mbps CIR to 75 Mbps CIR. Now, the required bandwidth for 

provision of internet services for QATPL Head Office is 75 Mbps CIR. 

(iii)  Bids delivery and opening date is extended from 06-11-2017 to 14-11-2017. The 

bids prepared in accordance with the instructions in the document, must be delivered to 

the following address by 14-11-2017 till 03:00 PM instead of 06-11-2017 till 03:00 PM. 

The applications will be opened on the same day at 03:30 PM. All other terms and 

conditions will remain the same. 
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